# NEWSLETTER

## LIFESTYLE - SOCIETY - CULTURE

#### WHAT'S NEW: THE HOME SCHOOL

The kids are back at school! Check out The Home School (still in very early stages), aimed at helping secondary-aged students at home - whether that's for homework, to supplement classwork, or to utilise during absence from school. The first post - Get the Basics Right: Spelling - addresses a basic skill that is the Achilles' Heel of many of us, with some strategies and downloadable material to help foster better spelling!



### LETTER FROM LAPLAND

It may be early autumn but already the supermarkets are stocking their shelves with Yuletide fare - and before you know it preparations for the annual madness are well underway. A personalised letter from Santa could be just the thing to keep the kids' excitement in check in the run-up to the big day. My Letter from Lapland service is available from the start of November.



#### OTHER NEWS: FILM & TV REVIEWS

While I've been reviewing books for some time, I have now extended this to cover filmend TV screened on some of your favourite channels. Read my reviews and have your own two penn'orth the comments section.

